
PAC Meeting Minutes
January 25, 2024
8:45 a.m.
Learning Commons Room

In attendance:
Principal: Debbie Chenier
PAC president: Valeri Lee (away today)
Vice-president: Jackie Day
Treasurer: Natalie Kerr
Secretary: Monica Lindeboom 
Hot Lunch Coordinator: Lana Carrusca

Parents in attendance: 
-Ashley Kams
-Ashley Macdonald 
-Laurie Cazander 


1. Principal’s Report- 

School News
- 228 students 
- Reading Link books handed out
- Door decorating contest:Div.1 winner, and Div.8 runner up
- Christmas fun: sweater, accessories, hat, crazy hair, pajamas, hot chocolate and movie days.
- School wide Christmas tree decorating afternoon
- Christmas Concert: 2 shows
: will have more chairs next year for more than 2 tickets per family. 
- Grafe 5 Leadership opportunities with hot chocolate, Christmas tree decorating and Christmas concert MC's
- Christmas hampers for 16 families 
- Old Yale Brewing, Christmas gifts for 10 children (4-5 gifts each)
- School swag orders ordered and given out. 
  : New orders go out January 15 and due Jan25

Staffing update:
- Mrs. Froese, teaching partner with Ms. Loeppky, on maternity leave.
- Ms. Ritual Banger, EA Practicum Student, last day Friday, January 12.

Activities Coming Up:
- January 11 Ribbon skirt day recognized 
- January 15 kindergarten registration 
- January 19 EA appreciation day
- January 26 PAC Event? (Voted on and agreed on to have no event booked that day)




2.	Treasurer’ Report –


- General Account (as of Dec 31) : $5063.03
 - General Account sitting now  : $4971.90
- Gaming Account: $9921.12

- Wok Box hot lunch brought in : $238.49
-Adoptive family: budget was: $2500
                             : Donation :$600
                             : Spent: $2198 ( gifts and food)
                             : left from budget: $901.24



3. 	PAC News –

- Christmas door decorating winners get an ice cream party Mon15th ( 2 divisions) 
- EA Appreciation Day Jan 19th Friday
- Hot Lunch: Pizza Hut for Feb 2nd ( 1 week notice to order) 

-Thank you for all the help decorating our school with all the beautiful Christmas decorations. It was gorgeous! 
-Thank you for all the generous donation and help with the adoptive family hampers. 


